
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
SUMMARY OF CHRISTMAS DIARY DATES  

Latest Update 12th December 2019 
 

Up to Friday 
20th  
December 

WHOLE SCHOOL Socks in the Box 
Children are invited to bring in a pair of warm socks to 
donate to Leamington’s Homeless charities as an alternative 
to sending Christmas cards to their school friends this year. 
A specially made postbox is available in the school 
entrance. 

Friday 13th 
December 
10am 

Year 2 Carols at Christmas at St Mary Magdalene 
Church 
There is no need to book.  2 guests for each Year 2 child 
are welcome to attend – please do not bring more guests 
as the church cannot accommodate greater numbers. 
A collection plate will be available at the end of the service 
should you wish to make a small donation. Any money 
collected will be shared between the school and St Mary 
Magdalene Church. 

Monday 16th 
December 

WHOLE SCHOOL Christmas Dinner 
All children are welcome to join in with this event, even if 
they normally bring a packed lunch.  
Children bringing a packed lunch are welcome to decorate 
their lunch box if they would like to. 
In the past the children have enjoyed having crackers at 
the Christmas lunch and as in past years we invite you to 
send in a cracker with your child. 
We are aware that crackers aren’t environmentally always 
friendly so if you want to send in a home made one using 
recycled materials then please do. We will also recycle as 



 

 

much packaging as we possibly can. We do have some 
spare crackers here in school if you cannot provide one. 

Tuesday 
17th 9.15am 
and 
Wednesday 
18th 9.15am 

RECEPTION Nativity 
Each Reception family is invited to book 2 places per 
Reception child for the performance(s) of their choice: 
1 for Tuesday and 1 for Wednesday or  
2 for Tuesday or  
2 for Wednesday. 
Booking on eschools closes on 16th December. Please let 
the office know if you are having any issues booking. 
We produce a list of attendees for each performance so 
that we can tick you off as you arrive – you will not be 
issued with a ticket. We do not have extra spaces so please 
do not bring additional guests with you. 
 
At the end of each performance a collection plate will be 
available should you wish to make a small donation to the 
school. All money collected will be put towards the purchase 
of classroom resources for the children. 

Thursday 
19th 
afternoon 

WHOLE SCHOOL Christmas Party (with many thanks 
to the PTA for organising our party again this year) 
Please send your child into school in their normal school 
uniform and with a named bag of party clothes to change 
into. They will all make party hats in the morning so no 
headgear required! 
In the afternoon, the children will change into their party 
clothes and enjoy party games in their classes; a Christmas 
Feast in the school hall; a play outdoors and a visit from 
Father Christmas. 
If you do not want your child to attend the party please let 
your child’s class teacher know.  

Friday 20th Last day of term 
We close for the Christmas break at 3.20pm as normal. 
Happy Holidays! 

Tuesday 7th 
January 

SCHOOL REOPENS TO THE CHILDREN FOR THE 
SRING TERM 

 


